
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

thameswater.co.uk  

0800 316 9800 (our lines 
are always open)    
 
Reference number: 
00093663   
 
 

16 October 2023 
 

Dear Resident,    

Tree re-planting in Ickenham    

Following our works to divert the Ruislip Branch Trunk sewer in your area, we planted several 
tree saplings as part of our reinstatement plan. Some of these saplings have since died, and 
we are sorry for the affect this has had on the area.  

We want to ensure the area is returned to a high standard, and will continue to work closely 
with the London Borough of Hillingdon on how best to do this. We will be replanting more grass 
seed (to infill the bare patches where the seed has not taken) and replacing the tree saplings 
that have died.  

Barhale will be back to plant the new trees in October / November this year. You can expect to 
see two operatives over a couple of days planting the trees. There will be no noise impact to 
the area whilst we are doing this. 

Barhale will continue to maintain the area for the next 12 months, and then Thames Water will 
take over the maintenance activities for the next two years. Following this three year time 
period, the area will then be monitored by the London Borough of Hillingdon.  

 

 

 

Kind regards  

 

David Gable    

Senior Project Manager    
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